
Town of Bradley 
Special Hearing 
August 22, 2005  6:00 P.M. 
Bradley Town Hall 
 
A public hearing was held for comments on Chapter 17 of the Zoning Code. Present were Town 
Board members, Jack Huston, Elsie Bartz, Bill Jelinek and Kevin Koth. Plan Commission 
members Diana Smith, Harry Gladwin, Hal Schrage, Bill Jelinek, Ann Eckman and Ben Brown. 
Dan Miler and Dan Bowers from Lincoln County Zoning were also present. There were 12 
property owners in attendance. 
 
Dan Miller explained the process that started in 1997 to update the zoning code. The code dates 
back to 1935 with amendments through the years. Nine out of sixteen towns have already 
adopted the code. 
 
Several people asked questions concerning their property. They were asked to fill out an 
application for any changes they would like done. 
 
Adoption of the zoning code will be placed on the September agenda. 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 


